
Next week we are on Week 3 of our revised menu.  

Which you can view on our website:  

   https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/school-meals 

It has been lovely to finally see the sun shine and the children enjoying their lunchtimes on the 

school field...long may it continue.  It’s been another busy week at Abacus, on Tuesday evening 

we met our September 2024 families for an online meeting to talk through induction opportuni-

ties before their children start at Abacus in September, these have all been added to our school 

website and can be found here: https://www.abacusprimaryschool.co.uk/new-intake-sept-2022. 

On Wednesday afternoon we invited all local Foundation Stage teachers and preschools, nurse-

ries and childminders to an exchange of information session to share information in preparation 

for the children starting Foundation across Wickford.  Reverent Jonathan and Reverent Sue came 

into school on Wednesday and Thursday to lead key stage assemblies.  

Next week our Year 6 children will be taking their SATS tests, we look forward to seeing them 

bright and early to enjoy breakfast before their tests, this always seems to be a highlight of their 

year!   

Please remember that all father’s day gifts must be ordered from FAPS by the end of today...see 

details on flyer later in the newsletter. 

 

 

With the Year 2 sleepover fast ap-

proaching (Friday 14th June 2024), 

we invite parents of children in Year 2 

to a meeting on Thursday 16th May 

2024 at 2.30pm to discuss the ra-

tionale and organisation of the 

sleepover, this will also give you an 

opportunity to ask any questions that you might have.  



Mrs Penfold and Mrs Grahame will be moving on 

to new jobs before the end of this half term. 

Mrs Penfold has  worked in our school for over 

16 years and is moving onto a new role outside 

of education, I’d like to take this opportunity to 

thank her for all that she has contributed to our 

school during her time here and wish her all the 

very best in her new job. Her last day will be 

Thursday 16th May 2024. 
 

Mrs Grahame leaves us on Wednesday 22nd May 2024 and 

moves onto a new position in a nursery. I’d like to thank Mrs 

Grahame for all her contributions during her 8 years at Aba-

cus and wish her every success in her new position. 

Recruitment is well underway for these positions and I will 

update you on the staff who will be taking on these positions 

once all the final arrangements have been completed. 

Well done to 
Elyssia and    
Mollie for their 
amazing acheive-
ments in swim-
ming and gymnas-
tics this week!  

Keep up the 
great work! 



We are very excited that we 

will soon have our own clothes 

and shoes recycling bin on 

site. 

In here you can recycle all types of clothing, 
accessories and household fabrics, includ-
ing shoes, bags, belts, hats, gloves, bed lin-
en, towels and sleeping bags are accepted.  

We are waiting for a delivery date and will 
keep you updated.  







 

FAPS are busy organising the 

Summer fete which is taking 

place on  Friday 28th June 

2024. If you are happy to 

have a Temme English board 

at your home advertising the 

event please send an email to FAPS@abacus.essex.sch.uk by 

31st May 2024.  

 

 

 

 

We are excited to be taking part in the schools in Bloom 

competition this year...keep an eye out at the front of the 

school where Mr Draper, our site manager is busy planning 

some flower creations!  






